April News Letter for Shalom Yeladim

It is time for the most observed Jewish holiday, Passover.  We at Shalom Yeladim will be putting on a fantastic performance called “The Exodus”.  We will be sing and acting out the story and having a great time.  We are looking forward to when the curtain goes up on April 4th for our families.  We will also be having an in school  “Israel Celebration Day” on April 26th.  We wish everyone a very sweet Passover.
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